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We started off this month highlighting the theme of “curiosity” for the month of
March. Students read books monthly that center around a famous personality who
exhibited that trait. Our school Facebook group posts weekly about the current trait in
an effort to include the community.

The basketball team continues to excel and exhibit sportsmanship in basketball.
We are also currently preparing to kick off our Mixed-6 Volleyball! Due to Covid
complications, this sport was moved to the spring instead of the fall.

We have so many highlights this month.
Among these are:

● Student Council created a phenomenal March Madness calendar that provides a
dress theme or activity for every school day in March. We were able to share this
out across the district for other school sites to tweak and use if they so choose.

● We are preparing for April’s Peaks Testing! We want students to be relaxed and
able to do their best.

● We look forward to holding the first Drive-In Movie Theater experience here in
Thorne Bay! Our local mayor has been very supportive of our plans. We are
hoping it’s a wonderful experience for families to enjoy together!

● Our students are being offered an amazing opportunity to have a karate unit by a
local volunteer! We are appreciative of this amazing opportunity.

● Another local volunteer is helping us whip our school library into shape! We’re full
of gratitude for the space she is creating for students.

We’re blessed to be a part of this district and community. We are looking forward
to the rest of the school year and all the opportunities it holds!


